
Dear Senators, 
 
Please support SB352 to help the Tucker Maxon School get a new heating system. This nonprofit makes miracles happen 
every day. This is a one-time financial request.  The heating system is at a breaking point. Band-Aid repairs this winter 
alone have cost over $12,000 but the problems are never over when your system is 65-years old. The old system also 
wastes fuel and money. Please support SB352.  
 
Thank you,  Jennifer Lichtenberg 
 
 
--  

Jennifer Lichtenberg  

Events Manager  

Tucker Maxon School  

503.235.6551 x325 

 
       Named one of Oregon's Top 100 Nonprofits in 2018!  

 


